
                                            

 
 

TO: YEAR 4 PARENT/CARER  

16th February 2024 

 

 Dear Parent/Carer, 

 EGYPTIAN DAY - TUESDAY, 19th March 2024 in the Annexe  

Contribution per child = £10  

This organised day will take place in the annexe and will be led by Freshwater Theatre Company. 

The children will be Egyptians for a day and will take part in many activities. Apologies for the 

short notice. Your contributions are vital for future experiences. 

We would like the children to wear costumes - similar to the attached suggestions. This will make 

the day more realistic, and we thank you in advance for your efforts.  

Lunch will be as normal in school.  

Please note that if your child has a scheduled music lesson during the day, the lesson may be 

forfeited. 

Method of Payment: Please make payment and give consent via your child’s Arbor profile under 

Trips. If for any reason you are unable to pay via Arbor, please contact Mrs Conroy in the school 

office, who will be happy to assist you. Alternatively, fill in the tear off slip and return with cash in a 

clearly marked envelope.  

Yours faithfully  

Miss Connolly and Mrs Hunt 

Year 4 Class Teachers 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

YEAR 4 EGYPTIAN DAY – TUESDAY 19TH MARCH 2024 
 
Childs Full Name: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Class:                       ______ 
 
I enclose the amount of £10.00      I have paid on Arbor 
 

Watford Field Road 
Watford 
Hertfordshire 
WD18 0AZ 

Tel:  01923  221877 
admin@fieldjm.herts.sch.uk         Head teacher J Brooks, B.Ed (Hons) 


